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ADVICE 

Issued by Cairns Maritime Region on 2 May 2025 

Area:             Mourilyan pilotage area

Locality: Mourilyan wharf loading facility 

Activity: Gantry repair works 

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Maintenance works on the Gantry ship loader are scheduled to commence from Monday the 12th 
May 2025 until approximately Sunday the 8th June 2025. 
 
During this period mariners are advised that the ship loading gantry, associated chutes and 
scaffolding will be overhanging the water with two yellow flashing lights. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate this area with caution.  
 

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Cairns Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4052 7400  Email: vtscairns@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Cairns) - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 


